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There is legislation being introduced right now that is attempting to put the decisions of the fish and boat
commission and the game commission under scrutiny of an Orwellian "Independent Regulatory Review
Commission".  They want control of the endangered species decision making so it does not interfere with their
right to capital and energy of their choosing.

This language addresses endangered species, however it goes onto  include influencing their independent
decision making authority and singles them out as the LAST TWO extra-governmental rule making bodies. They
want them under Caesar .

Contact this man if he is your rep.

http://www.legis.state.pa.us/cfdocs/L ... Pick=20130&cosponId=12965

The language of this memoranda states  "protects sensitive data by prohibiting the disclosure" , "another
benefit of this legislation is that it places the decisions of the Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission and
Pennsylvania Game Commission under the review of Independent Regulatory Review Commission. As
Pennsylvania’s last two remaining extra-governmental promulgated rule making bodies, the right of our
concerned citizens to exercise due process in appealing a decision would, for the first time, have a forum to do
so with the IRRC.
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